| love Bird!
1 message

From: Karli Orr <karliorr@gmail.com>

To: eric.garcetti@lacity.org, gilbert.cedillo@lacity.org, paul.krekorian@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, paul.koretz@lacity.org,
monica.rodriguez@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, curren.price@lacity.org,
councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, mike.bonin@]acity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, mitch.ofarrell@]lacity.org,
councilmemberhuizar@]acity.org, joe.buscaino@lacity.org, CityClerk@lacity.org

At: Sun, Aug 19, 2018 at 9:35 AM

Dear Mayor and City Councilmembers,

Thank you for your ongoing leadership and thoughtful attention to the many issues facing our city, especially reducing traffic
by allowing more multimodal transportation options.

| want to let you know that | support shared electric scooters. These innovative new modes of transportation are affordable
and environmentally-friendly.

As we plan for a more sustainable future, we need to embrace innovation that makes our city greener and our streets less
crowded with bumper-to-bumper car traffic.

Thank you,
Karli Ohara

Sent from my iPhone



